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Date :20/04/2022
Ref: M/CO/06/2022

Mr. Hamad Al Ali
Head of Companies Listing Department.
Abu Dhabi Securities Exchange

Dear Sir,

Meeting of the Board of Directors of
Manazel (PJSC)

With reference to the above subject, and
further to our letter dated 18" April 2022,
Please be informed that the Board of Directors
of Manazel (PJSC) held its meeting on
Wednesday 20™ April 2022 at 10:00 am
General matters related to the company were
discussed and approved as appropriate.

Kind Regards,

Mohamed M. Al Qubaisi
Chairman
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PO.BOX: 33322, Abu Dhabi, UAE
Tel : 00971 2 644 4466, Fax 00971 2 644 4465

Manazel P]SC www.manazelgroup.com




